From: Bob Kays

Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 8:49 PM

To: districting <districting@sanbruno.ca.gov>
Subject: School District and This Redistricting Effort

Is there a plan to share this map with the San Bruno Park School District too? They are also redistricting school boundaries over the
next 6 months and seems logical to keep the two somewhat consistent.

It looks like these boundaries are fairly inline with where the elementary schools are located too and would be nice if each city
leadership member for each district could have some kind of minor attachment to each school and represent its interests with the city.

| just worry the school district process is going to take a lot of time and energy to get through and would be nice to try to keep some
alignment between the city/school district and start from a consistent way to view the city services and representation.
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From: Maryanne

Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 3:21 PM

To: districting <districting@sanbruno.ca.gov>
Subject: Map 104

Map 104 seems a sensible division of districts to me. | am in favor of it.

Mrs. Marianne Dornlas

San Bruno
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Name

David Tyler
Email
Message

It's not clear to me why the redistricting is taking place? Is there a specific reason to do this at this point in time?
Honest question--I do not oppose it and have no agenda in asking. | just wish to understand the rationale and the
goal(s) for this effort.



